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NOTICE OF AWARD RECOMMENDATION 

 
 

 

 

 

Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO)/RFP -660-660-011025-

RTRYPRE-3 

 

FOR  

PRE-RELEASE REENTRY SERVICES 

 

 

February 25, 2025 

 

 

On February 24, 2025, the Selection Committee met, evaluated, and 

scored the proposal that was received from the City of Riviera. At the 

conclusion of the Selection Committee meeting, the Committee voted 

to recommend, to the Board of County Commissioners that the 

contract is awarded to the City of Riviera Beach. 

 

Any proposer may appeal/protest the Selection Committee’s 

recommendation for award by submitting a written protest to the 

Director, Public Safety Department within five (5) business days after 

the posting of the Notice of Intent to Award by the Department.  

Protests must be submitted in writing, must identify the protestor and 

the solicitation, must describe the grounds for the protest, and must be 

addressed to the Director, Public Safety Department, via hand 

delivery or mail to 20 S. Military Trail, West Palm Beach, FL 33415 

or via email to ssejnoha@pbc.gov .  

 

Questions regarding the recommendation for award are to be directed 

to the contact person, Serenia Page-Beckton, Contract Manager, 

Public Safety Department, at spagebec@pbc.gov .   
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